
Dakota Campus Backpack Policy 

During the school day, students will only be allowed to use clear, see-through style backpacks. It is 

unlikely that a student will need to use a backpack during the school day, however, if they need one to 

carry items between classes, only clear, see-through bags will be permitted. With the move to 1:1 

technology, there has been a reduction in the number of textbooks our students have to carry, making it 

less likely that they will need a bag when going from class to class.  Regular, opaque backpacks and mesh 

backpacks will not be permitted.  

Some examples of acceptable transparent backpacks that are permitted: 

 

 

Attendance Concerns: If your student is having difficulties navigating their classes and getting to class on 

time, please contact their designated assistant principal.  

Violations: Students that violate the backpack policy may be issued disciplinary consequences, with the 

severity increasing with each subsequent infraction.  


